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Brandy Butler

From: Brandy Butler on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Thursday, July 20, 2017 12:20 PM
To: 'dmblcwl@aol.com'
Cc: Consumer Contact
Subject: RE: Docket No. 20170009 - Oppose FPL’s Unfair Request

Good afternoon Ms. Bahr-Landsea, 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20170009 and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Brandy Butler 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
Phone: (850) 413-7123 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: dmblcwl@everyactioncustom.com [mailto:dmblcwl@everyactioncustom.com]  
Sent: Thursday, July 20, 2017 12:18 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Docket No. 20170009 - Oppose FPL’s Unfair Request 
 
Dear FL PSC, 
 
Dear Commissioners,  
 
Please reject FPL’s request in Docket No. 20170009. It is not fair for the company to continue to heap the financial risk 
onto customers like me to pursue new reactors at Turkey Point, a project for which there is no builder. I understand the 
builder, Westinghouse, filed for bankruptcy and is out of the nuclear construction business. And apparently FPL will not 
commit to actually build the reactors, nor will it commit to a price tag. Further, the company can’t even show that the 
reactors are in the best economic interest of their customers.   
 
If the reactor project is so speculative that FPL cannot provide you with evidence that the project remains a good deal 
for customers, how can FPL then ask your permission to incur even more costs pursuing the licenses for the project, 
which ultimately allows it to recover its costs plus interest from customers?  However please do not even bother to ask 
for the documentation because any further studies into it would be a waste of time and dollars as the location is not 
sustainable nor is nuclear the best energy source to pursue at this time. 
 
I have already paid too much for too long toward this phantom project, as have all the other FPL customers. As 
demonstrated by their management of Turkey Point and the cooling canals, the last thing that FPL should be entitled too 
is more money to support this facility.  They asked for investments to pursue fracking initiatives and that also has not 
shown any profit to the company.  Enough is enough.   
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Instead I beg you to redirect their energies from their anti-solar lobbying efforts and pursue making Florida the highest 
producer of solar energy per capita in the nation.   
 
Thank you in advance for considering customers’ economic interest in this proceeding. Please reject FPL’s heavy-handed 
and unprecedented request.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Sincerely, 
Donna Bahr-Landsea 
13415 SW 84th Ave  Miami, FL 33156-6623 
dmblcwl@aol.com 




